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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

   

Overnight Closures of Vincent Thomas Bridge for Roadway 

Repairs 

A full southbound closure will occur on August 28 

San Pedro —Caltrans announces multiple overnight closures of the Vincent Thomas 

Bridge, beginning the evening of Wednesday, August 27, for finger joint repairs. 

 

The following closures of the Vincent Thomas Bridge from 7 p.m. to 6 a.m. each night, 

are as follows:  

 Wednesday, August 27: Southbound lane closure between Ferry St. and 

Harbor Blvd. One lane will remain open for motorists. 

 Thursday, August 28: Full southbound closure between Ferry St. and Harbor 

Blvd. 

 Friday, August 29: Northbound lane closure between Harbor Blvd. and Ferry St. 

One lane will remain open for motorists. 

During the full southbound closure on Thursday night, traffic will be diverted from 
southbound State Route 47 (SR-47) to westbound State Route 1/Pacific Coast 
Highway (SR-1). 



 
Motorists should expect delays when utilizing the Vincent Thomas Bridge and use 
Caltrans Quickmap to review current traffic conditions before traveling. Caltrans reminds 
drivers to exercise increased caution near the closure and Slow for the Cone Zone.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


